
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 18th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development, we have begun to think about how we can be 

responsible 

Phonics, we have learnt the grapheme phoneme correspondence for h/b/f/l and tricky words 

“is”,  “I” and “the” 

RE, we thought about how Christians celebrate Harvest, reflecting on our own experiences 

Literacy, handwriting activities and reading our books as well as enjoying listening to and en-

gaging with a range of picture books including the Colour Monster  

Mathematics… comparing size and mass and looking at patterns 

Understanding the World…  looking at different homes around the world  

Expressive art and design, painting a pumpkin 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Fen for his excellent progress in phonics 

Headteachers Award: All of Mice class for showing love, respect and perseverance dur-

ing the Open Afternoon  

Shining Stars:  Amy, Amariah, Jojo, and Saaya 

Reminders & Messages  

Farm School for Mice Class—Thursday 24th October 9.30am—11.45am 

Open Worship- Thursday 24th- 2.30pm All welcome 

INSET Friday 25th- School Closed to children 

Return to School- Monday 4th November 

Parents' Evenings- Nov 12th and 13th between 3.30pm and 5pm 

Stay and Play for any pre schoolers- Wednesday 13th November 1.30—3pm 


